Church Eaton Primary School

DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 20th June

Class 1 Canal Trip Library Visit 11.45am Staff Meeting 3.30pm 20 Is Plenty 3.30pm

Tuesday 21st June

LAC Resources Meeting 6.00pm

Wednesday 22nd June

Gardening Club 3.30-4.30pm

Thursday 23rd June

Art Club 3.30-4.30pm

Friday 24th June

Multi Sports Club 3.30-4.30pm Friday 17th June 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: Freddie for his fabulous subtraction work, Rosie for her amazing writing and pushing herself to write more! Isla for her name writing. Carter for settling in so well.

Class 2: Joshua L for being so focused during lessons and Margot for her enthusiasm for her learning.

Class 3: Katie for working consistently well at all times, being a model pupil and a kind friend to everyone. Miles for always being ready and excited to learn, always trying his very best and for the super progress he has made this term.

Class 4: Rhys for being polite and respectful and Dominik for being an overall superstar.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Emily E. for mastering her blending.

Politeness Cup for this week is Jonah for always being polite.

School News:

Sports Day - We hope you all enjoyed Sports Day in the sun today. Well done to all the pupils for trying their best especially in the heat. Many thanks to the members of FACES for all their help and hard work selling refreshments.

Dearnsdale Fruit - Many thanks to Dearnsdale Fruit for the donation of strawberries for Sports day, the donation is very much appreciated.

Lower Reule Farm - Thank you very much to Lower Reule Farm for donating strawberries for Sports day, we very much appreciated the donation.

Hot Weather - Please make sure that pupils are sent to school with water bottles, sun hats and sun cream applied especially during very hot weather.

Canal Trip - Class 1 are going on a very exciting trip on Monday. Please log into ParentPay and give consent and pay the voluntary contribution. Many thanks to those who have paid already.

Class 3 - Miss Bryant has arranged for Class 3 to attend the Festival of Countryside Living on Monday 27th June. Many thanks to Ms Rittenhouse for her help with this. Please return the consent forms as soon as possible. If school packed lunches are required please order these on ParentPay before next Thursday.

S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 97.1%

Class 4 - 94.6%

Class 2 — 95.2%

Whole School - 95.8%

Staffordshire
University
Academies
Trust

Church Eaton Primary School

High Street Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Class 3 - 96.8%

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

Exciting times this week in Class 1. We have been growing our sunflowers and learning about the parts of plants. We are really excited to see how much they grow over the next few weeks. Thankyou to Sharon, our janitor, for starting them off for us. We have been creating famous buildings from around the world and of course we have been practising Sports Day! The children have been so brave and enjoyed the practises we have held! At the time of writing this-I hope we all have fond memories of the event! The children have mastered subtraction and in writing we have been using amazing words in our sentence construction.



Reception have continued their transition. This week they joined Class 2 for a story and revelled in listening to new stories. Next week we are all so excited for the Boat trip and looking for different habitats along the canal side. We will be looking at patterns and shapes in Maths next week and find out about famous explorers and people that know about different plants.



Any queries or questions don't hesitate to contact me via dojo or email.

Class 2 news

- Class 2 have been SUPERSTARS this week! I am so proud of each and every one of them!
- We started the week looking at our book Mrs Mole, I'm Home! By Jarvis and ended the week being fantastic story writers.
 - For our Geography topic, we went on a walk around the village in preparation for creating a map next week. The children looked at the land marks in the village and wrote down their ideas on a clipboard. To end the trip, we had lots of fun playing on the park. A special thanks to Mrs Beatie, Mrs Allen and Mrs J for their help.
- If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.







Class 3 News

We are absolutely loving our story The Leopard in the Golden Cage—we are about to have the part about the leopard revealed to us. So exciting!!!

In maths we have been learning about 2-D shapes and all the different types of triangles.

Year 4 completed their Multiplication Tables Check.

I am so proud of them as they all did

extremely well.

We had great fun practising for Sports Day.

The best part was having a small sleep on the field prior to our sack race. We really hope you enjoyed

Sports Day as much as we did.

Wishing all the Dad's a very Happy Father's Day on Sunday.



Class 4 News

Class 4 have been amazing this week. They have all worked so hard on their writing and I am proud of them all.

In English, we have continued with our class book Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief. The children have created their very own newspaper articles based on a scene from the book. I was impressed with the standard of work that they produced.

In maths, we have been working on ratio, which has proved to be quite tricky. However, the children have shown great determination and perseverance and should be proud of themselves.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.





